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MURRAY R. EDELMAN
VICE PRESIDENT September 19, 1984
""*# " PY-CEI/NRR-0142 L

Sb-#9|Mi
Mr. B. J. Youngblood, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 1
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Clarifications of Temporary
Addition to PNPP Security Plan

Dear Mr. Youngblood:
'

This letter transmits clarifications to the proposed additions to the PNPP
Security Plan attached to the July 18, 1984 submittal (PY-CEI/NRR-0124 L).,

It is our intention to incorporate the proposed changes as modified by this
'letter into a subsequent revision to the PNPP Security Plan.

Very truly yours,

'|
Merray R. Edelman
Vice, President
Nuclear Group
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Attachment Attachment to be Withheld from Public
Disclosure; Contains 10 CFR 2.790
Material

cc: Jay Silberg, Esq.
John Stefano

ohn Grobe
B. Minelli, NRC w/a

Please sign one copy and return to Bradley S. Ferrell at PNPP, E210,
to acknowledge receipt of attachments.
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